
April 22, 2015 
Dear Gila Ridge High Parent/Guardian: 
  

On Tuesday, April 28, 2015, Gila Ridge High School – along with all other high schools in our district– will administer the ACT Exam 
free of charge.  All JUNIORS will take the ACT beginning at 7:30 a.m.  Juniors will report directly to their testing rooms at 7:30 a.m.  It is 
extremely important that juniors arrive ON TIME.  NO other students will be allowed on campus until 11:20 a.m.  No bells will sound until 
11:25 a.m.  There will be a double bus run in the morning, bringing all juniors in at the regular time, and all other students four hours later.   

  
Freshmen, sophomores, and seniors will arrive for school by 11:20 a.m.  At 11:30 a.m., all students will report to 5th period or lunch 

as outlined in the schedule below.  They will then follow the schedule below for the remainder of the day. 
  
It is important that all students-especially juniors-attend all classes and tests on time.  It is each student’s responsibility to make 

arrangements with employers or AWC instructors in the event that ACT testing conflicts with work or other commitments on this day.   
  

 ACT Testing Schedule—April 28, 2015 
         Tuesday 

  7:30 am-11:25 am     ACT Test—JUNIORS ONLY    
                 11:20 am    Freshman, Sophomores, Seniors arrive on Campus 
 Period 5 
  First lunch  __Second Lunch 

  11:30—11:55 Lunch 11:30– 12:15 Class 
 12:00—12:45 Class  12:20—12:45 Lunch 

        12:50—1:38       4th Period   
    1:43—2:30        6th Period     

              
Finally, we need your help. Please ensure that your student attends school on time. Encourage him/her to get plenty of rest the previous 

evening, and eat well on the morning of the test (free breakfast is offered at school!) Make sure your student knows that YOU believe in his/her 
ability to do well – and support your student in the effort to do his/her personal best. Additional information for parents and students about 
preparing for the ACT can be found at www.actstudent.org.  If you have any questions regarding Gila Ridge High School’s schedule on the test 
day or about the ACT tests, please contact us at 502-6400. 

  
         Sincerely, 
         Shawn Wehrer 
         Assistant Principal, Academics  
  
	
  


